
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 23, 2007

TO: Honorable Bill Callegari, Chair, House Committee on Government Reform 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1568 by Goolsby (Relating to the selection by certain governmental entities of providers 
of landscape architectural services.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Section 2254.004 of the Government Code to add landscape architects to the list 
of professional service providers that a governmental entity shall choose on the basis of demonstrated 
competence and qualifications.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JOB, MN, KJG
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